

500 Consumers Road North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 PO Box 650 Scarborough ON M1K 5E3 Lorraine Chiasson Regulatory Coordinator Telephone: (416) 495-5499

Fax: (416) 495-6072

Email: EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com

September 16, 2011

VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.

QRAM - EB-2011-0296 -Reply Comments

On September 9, 2011, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge" or the "Company") filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board") for an order approving or fixing interim rates for the sale, distribution, storage, and transmission of gas effective October 1, 2011.

The Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters ("CME") and the Industrial Gas Users Association ("IGUA") have filed letters with the Board having no objection to approval of Enbridge's application.

As set out in the Application, Enbridge requests that the Board approve the Company's October 1, 2011 QRAM application as filed.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.

Yours truly,

Lorraine Chiasson Regulatory Coordinator

cc: CME and IGUA (via email)